COVID-19 UPDATE!

The last 5 months have shown us all how scary the unknown
can be. The world has seen a once in a century pandemic
change life as we know it. Our industry has learned a lot over
the last 5 months that will definitely help us in the future be
able to provide the highest level of care possible. We have now
started testing staff every 2 weeks to decrease the spread of
the virus. We also have in place as needed testing for residents.
The increase in testing has allowed us to open up our facilities
to outside visitation; the outside visitation has strict rules that
help protect everyone involved. Our facilities will continue to
update the residents and their responsible parties at least
weekly and we will continue to promote communication
through whatever means possible. The situation continues to
change on almost a daily basis with updates coming from the
CDC, ODH, and CMS as those changes occur, we will continue to
update everyone on the affects it may have on our buildings. In
closing | did want to mention that flu season is approaching
quickly please make sure if you have a loved one living in the
nursing home environment that you seriously think about
receiving the flu vaccine. Flu season can be very difficult in a
nursing home and now we have to worry about COVID-19 also.
If you have any questions please make sure you reach out and
we will do everything we can to assist.

Sincerely,

Bill Meyer RN

Corporate Director of Clinical Services



